
 

MASSACHUSETTS ASSOCIATION OF PUBLIC PURCHASING OFFICIALS (MAPPO) 

 

MEETING MINUTES 

April 26, 2007 at the Holiday Inn in Taunton, MA 

 

 

2007 Annual MAPPO Spring Conference 

 

 

 

Business meeting at lunch. 

 

Sheryl Levenson, MAPPO president, thanked everyone for attending. 

 

Discussion of Chapter 30B.  Contracts not exempt from copyright laws. 

 

May meeting is Wednesday, May 23 in Lynn. 

 

Business Meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

David Geanakakis,  MAPPO Secretary 


